
 

 

Christmas Carols  

Sing-a-long 
 

On Monday 16th December from        
3-3.20pm in the playground pupils from 
Kingfishers and Owls will be performing 
some festive favourites to raise money 

for the ’Street Child’ charity. 

 

 

 

Please come and support us 
and bring your pennies!  


